
IOWA RBA: (319)338-9881 UPDATE FOR 10/23/98 @ 12:30 PM 

Birds Mentioned: 

RUFF 

LeConte’s Sparrow 

American Pipit 

Peregrine Falcon 

Merlin 

Lapland Longspur 

On the 23rd in the central in Marion County, a RUFF was discovered at the 

Runnells WA. No further details are known, but since the area is closed, it is 

assumed that the bird was seen from the overlook on hiway 316. 

On the 22nd in the central at the Saylorville Reservoir, LeConte’s Sparrows were 

seen north of the Cherry Glen area, and in the restored prairie below the dam. In 

the southeast in Johnson County, several hundred AMERICAN PIPITS were near the 

end of the Babcock Access Road at the Hawkeye Wildlife Area, while on the 21rst, a 

PEREGRINE FALCON and MERLIN were seen in the same area. 

On the 20th in the northwest in Kossuth County, LECONTE’S SPARROWS, 

AMERICAN PIPITS, and LAPLAND LONGSPURS were found at the Maynard Reese 

Waterfowl Production Area. 
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Sent: Monday, October 19, 1998 12:12 PM 
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Subject: IOWA RBA: 10/19/98 

IOWA RBA (319)338-9881 for 10/19/98 

Birds Mentioned: 
Common Black-headed Gull 

Red-shouldered Hawk 
California Gull 

Red-necked Grebe 

Western Grebe 

All the news this week comes from Dickinson County in the northwest, where in the area of Big Spirit Lake, the BLACK- 
HEADED GULL was still present on the 17th and 18th along the grade on the lowa-Minnesota border at the north end of 
the lake, and on the 17th an immature RED-SHOULDERED HAWK was found at the Ketelson Hogsback area. On the 
13th, an adult CALIFORNIA GULL was at Trcikle Slough, a RED-NECKED GREBE was off Templar Beach, and two 
WESTERN were in Angler's Bay. 

CREDES 
Jim Fuller (319)338-3561 
james-fuller@uiowa.edu
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